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Mississippi Power and Light Company
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P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-416/83-58

We have received your responses of March 13, 1984, to our Notices of Violation
and Deviations, issued on February 9, 1984, concerning activities conducted under
NRC Operating License No. NPF-13. Your responses have been evaluated and we have
found that your response to violation 83-58-02 is incomplete for the following
reasons.

In your response to violation 83-58-02, it is stated that the reason for not
fully implementing Technical Specification requirements into plant administrative
procedure 01-5-01-11, (Plant Safety Review Committee), was due to improper
procedure preparation. Our identification of this violation in its self, is.
indicative that the procedure was improperly prepared. What is required to be
addressed, is how and why this condition existed, as well as what corrective
steps you will take in the preparation / review of procedures and associated
changes to ensure their compliance with Technical Specifications and other
regulatory requirements.

Within 30 days of your receipt of this letter, please provide a supplemental
response to violation 83-58-02 which addresses those requirements expressed
above.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

'

h cdC 1

D id M. Ve relli, Chief
P oject Br nch 1
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: J. E. Cross, Plant Manager
Ralph T. Lally, Manager of Quality

Middle South Services, Inc.
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